CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 91-76

FROM: Finance Director
DATE: October 10, 1991
SUBJECT: Utility Billing Retraining

The Vendor for the software we use for Water and Sewer Billing
has completely rewritten the Utility Billing Program to the
extent that they are recommending 24 hours of retraining. This
training will be needed whether we remain on System/36 or are
on the AS400.

We have tentatively scheduled this retraining for January to
take advantage of Mentor Personnel who will be traveling
through the Anchorage area at that time.

Erling P][Nelson, CMC
Finance rector
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